
Forest Schools 
 

 
 
Please see photos on the website of our new Mud Kitchen 
made by a school pupil and parent. It is amazing! 
We have also received confirmation from the Woodland 
Trust that we have achieved the Bronze level Green Tree 
School Award for some of the work that we have been doing 
as part of Forest School. We will now continue to work 
towards the Silver level, with the first activity being tree 
planting as part of the Woodland Trust's 'Big Climate Fight 
Back'. 

The Lighthouse Centre 
 
  
On Friday 29th November we will be collecting toiletry items 
for The Lighthouse Centre, a homeless shelter in Crewe. The 
toiletries will be put together as care packages at Christmas 
time. If you would like to make a contribution any of the 
following items would be gratefully received: Hand sanitiser, 
deodorant, toilet rolls, pocket tissues, shower gel, ladies’ 
sanitary items, soap, nail clippers, lip balm, socks and pants 
(New), baby wipes, nappies. Thank you very much. 

 
Springfield School 

 
  

  SEN SPECIALIST SCHOOL 

Welcome to our tenth edition of our weekly ‘admin’ newsletter for the 2019/2020 academic 
year. This will keep you up to date with whole school events and activities. 

 

1AJ 100.00% 2JK 100.00% 3AO 98.00% 3NA 90.00% 

1JC 96.67% 2LB 78.95% 3AP 82.50% 3NH 88.57% 

1SR 93.75% 2MD 87.88% 3HM 83.33% 4AJ/HM 91.11% 

2AL 90.00% 1NP/KA 90.00% 3LC 98.00% 6EM 93.00% 

2CS 97.50% 2NS/HR 100.00% 3MW 98.18% 6PF 93.33% 

Next week at Springfield 
 

Monday 25th November 6EM regular walks 
6PF supermarket visits 
Stay and Play session (pre-booking required) 

Tuesday 26th November 6PF Bridgemere Garden Centre visits 
3AO Adelaide School workshop 
Forest School Parent only workshop 

Wednesday 27th November 6EM Shopping 
3LC Apollo Buckingham Gymnastics 
3AO visit to Glebe Farm 
6PF Apollo Buckingham visit 

Thursday 28th November 3AO visit to Alcumlow Farm / B & Q 
3LC Travel Training/ Road safety visits 

Friday 29th November Non-Uniform day in exchange for chocolate tombola donation 
6EM swimming 
Stay and Play session (booking required) 

 

 

Have great week! 

Lisa Hodgkison 

Headteacher 

NEWSLETTER 10 – 22nd November 2019 

Whole school Attendance this week – 93.17% 

ParentPay Account 
 

We still have a large number of parents who have not 
activated their ParentPay account. Even if your child receives 
Free School Meals it is important for you to activate your 
account to give permission to go on school trips, without 
which your child will not be able to attend. Any problems 
please contact Helen Soper who will help you. 
 

Non-Uniform Day 
 

On Friday 29th November we will be having a non-uniform 
day in exchange for a chocolate donation towards the 
Christmas Fayre tombola. If you can, please try and ensure 
your chocolate doesn’t contain nuts. Thank you for your 
understanding. 
 

Safeguarding 
 

Vodafone have produced a short story and worksheet to 
support children understand Esafety / digital safety. Please 
see link below: 
 
https://www.vodafone.co.uk/mobile/digital-
parenting/goldilocks 

Christmas Fayre 
 

A letter is going home tonight with information about the 
school Christmas Fayre on the 5th December. 
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